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The Honorable Tom Cole
Chairwoman

House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, D.C. 20515

May 2, 2025

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

WWlaghington, BE 20515-2802

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Ranking Member

House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, D.C. 2051

I am requesting funding for The Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority (RNO) for the MoreRNO, New
Gen A & B, TSA Administrative Space Relocation, in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive
funding for this project is The Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority, located at PO Box 12490, Reno,

NV 89510.

The funding would relocate the TSA administrative space to the mezzanine level of the terminal.
This project is a responsible and good use of taxpayer dollars because it will relocate the TSA
administrative space to accommodate the highest and best use in both the concourse and
mezzanine level as well as provide better access to the security checkpoint for the TSA staff.
TSA vacating the concourse space allows space for airfield focused functions like airline
operations. The new mezzanine level space sits almost directly above the security checkpoint and
is more centrally located to the TSA’s primary functions.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49

U.S.C. 47100 et seq.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate

family.

Sincerely,

=
Mark E. Amodei

Member of Congress
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